
  
 

IMPORTANT 
NATURAL GAS PROJECT 2017/2018 

JOCKO POINT – LOWER BEAUCAGE SUB (Margaret Dr) 
March 7, 2018 

 

Aid to Construct Fee – Promissory Note – Electronic Transfer 
of Funds 

 

To all residents of Jocko Point and Lower Beaucage Sub (Margaret Dr) we still 
have not received all Promissory Notes from the homeowners that have 
connected to the natural gas service.   
 

If not submitted the loan options will no longer be an option. Payment will be 
required in full.  Note must be signed by the homeowner(s) not the tenant(s). 
We ask that you please call to confirm so that the loan options can still be 
considered.  
 

A notice Electronic Transfer of Funds (EFT) was mailed last Friday March 2, 2018.  
For those selecting the loan options please complete and return as soon as 
possible.  The full payments will be due no later than April 1, 2018 and monthly 
installments will commence April 1, 2018.  
 

We have not reached the 70% connection rate but as agreed the aid to construct 
will be set at the 70 % fee of $1,989.87.   
 

For the homeowners that would like to connect to the services, this still can be 
done this year. Please contact Tom Lambert for more information. 
 
Thomas Lambert      

Employment Training Manager/Economic Development Officer     

(705)753-2050 ext. 6985     

thomasl@nfn.ca        
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